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Class T News

We have had a Wonderful week in Class 1! In PE the children have enjoyed

moving like dinosaurs! They all did fantastic looking and listening during the
activity demonstration, before having a turn themselves. We have been stomping,

crawling, rolling, and flapping our arms to fly.

In numeracy we have been focusing on our counting skills. The children have
been using a range of resources and activities to use and develop their skills.
They particularly enjoyed printing Numicon into playdough an counting the spots
as they flattened them.

Well done everyonefor a super week!

Have a fantastic weekend!

Mrs Cox, Mrs Ratcliffe and the Class 1 Team




